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January 3, 2018

The Honorable Sean Patrick Maloney
U.S. House of Representatives
1027 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Maloney:

Thank you for your letter regarding AT&T's proposed acquisition of Time Warner. Todate, the parties have not filed an assignment or transfer application with the Commission. Wedo not expect to receive such an application because there are reportedly no license transfers thatwould trigger FCC review.

Thank you for your interest in this matter. Please let me know if I can be of furtherassistance

it V. Pai


